



Megan Degenfelder - Superintendent of Public Instruction Dicky Shanor - Chief of Staff

MEMORANDUM

TO: School District Superintendents

Special Education Directors

Counselors **Principals**

FROM: Wanda Maloney, Chief Policy Officer

DATE: February 13, 2023

SUBJECT: Wyoming Project AWARE School-Based Mental Health Virtual Conference

WYOMING PROJECT AWARE SCHOOL-BASED MENTAL HEALTH CONFERENCE

Wyoming Project AWARE will host a school-based mental health virtual conference featuring local and nationally recognized presenters from 9 a.m.-4 p.m. on Wednesday, February 22, 2023. The keynote speaker will be Dr. Samantha Reaves, a clinical psychologist whose research has focused on the intersection of mental health and education and how school or family factors influence student outcomes.

Other topics addressed during the conference include school-based telemental health in schools, equitable implementation, and advancing school mental health systems. There is no fee to attend this conference, and all interested parties need to register through this **link**. The conference flier can be found here.

For more information, contact Dustin Brown, Wyoming Project AWARE Director, at 307-631-5377 or dustin.brown1@wyo.gov.